
ATLANTIC COUNTY UTILITIES AUTHORITY 
 

SPECIAL NOTICE 
 
 
Bid Solicitation Cancellation: 2022-WW-08 – SUPPLY OF CAUSTIC SODA 

Bid Opening Date: NOVEMBER 22, 2022 – CANCELLED 

In accordance with N.J.S.A. 40A:11-23 and N.J.A.C. 5:34-9.3, Bid Number 2022-WW-08 
for Supply of Caustic Soda has been cancelled. A new bidding opportunity with a new 
Bid Solicitation number for will be reposted as soon as possible. 

Interested Vendors are advised to monitor the Current Bidding Opportunities for 
rerelease of the revised Bid Solicitation. 

 
 

ATLANTIC COUNTY UTILITIES AUTHORITY  
RICHARD S. DOVEY, PRESIDENT 

BY: OREN R. THOMAS, IV, RPPO, QPA, PURCHASING MANAGER 
 


